
 

 

Classroom News 
Class Name: Conway   Term: Summer 2 2018   Whole School Topic:  Bugs and Shrubs 

What’s been going on Some photos of our learning 

Continuing on with our topic of bugs and 

shrubs, we have dived into sensory stories 

including the Gruffalo!  

 

This term we have enjoyed our swimming 

at Mary Hare School. Children worked with 

staff on swimming technique for part of the 

lesson and we always have time for a big 

play and splash around. It has been lovely 

to see how well everyone has played 

together. 

 

In Maths we have continued our shopping 

skills by using money to pay for items. This 

term we have focused on the Conway 

Book Shop, practising our use of notes and 

coins. 

 

We’ve spent some time this year in 

secondary school on a Friday morning, 

giving some of our students the 

opportunity to see where they will be next 

year. 

 

As well this term, we enjoyed our class trip 

to Marwell zoo. It’s been a pleasure to take 

Conway out and about, and Marwell was 

yet another day where we showed just 

how great we are as a class, representing 

the school. 

 

Thank you all so much this year for your 

support, it’s been an absolute pleasure to 

teach Conway and we hope you all have 

a fantastic summer! 

 

 

Conway Class   

 

Dates & Points to remember: 

 Thursday 6th September- Back 

to school 


